
To whom it may concern. Please consider opening up camping in Mendocino County. I feel you can 

easily camp while remaining socially distant and when you can't face masks will work!. I think what this 

state needs to heal is to get back out in nature! Most camping has opened out here surrounding where I 

live. They have opened with no more then 8 per site and when they cant socially distance themselves 

they wear face masks and it has been working wonderfully. Please consider reopening mendocino 

County for all camping and not just for people that live within the county. We miss Mendocino and 

would help not just my mental well being but for hundreds for who are patiently waiting to come stay 

the night on the most beautiful coast. 


